
HAFB COVID-19 FAQs 
Medical  

Question: Is Holloman screening people for COVID-19? Can I get screened? 

Answer: Absolutely. Our tireless medical professionals are screening people over the phone so they can 
gain base access or return to work, and are conducting COVID-19 tests for persons with potential for 
virus contraction. They are also recommending some people to remain under a Restriction of Movement 
for their own health. Click <here> for more information about Holloman’s COVID-19 directives. If you are 
concerned you’ve been exposed and want to be tested, please call (575) 572-4887. 

Question: I normally get my medical care on base. Can I still see my doctor?  

Answer: Yes. The 49th Medical Group is open. You will set up a medical appointment as you normally 
would. If you need to see your doctor, get an immunization or visit the pharmacy, please, do what you 
normally do to set up an appointment. Just remember, that Holloman does have some restrictions to 
base access, which may cause delays at the gate or additional screening before entering. For more 
information about medical care, call the Holloman Appointment line at (575) 572-2778.  

Question: I need to get on base. If I have to go through the medical screening, do I need to call my 
doctor or do anything special? 

Answer: No. If you need to go through medical screening at Holloman, all you need is a little patience. If 
you have no symptoms or risk factors, our medical screeners may only need about 5 minutes of your 
time. If you do have symptoms, our highly trained medics will evaluate your symptoms, and if needed 
they will test you for Influenza, Strep-Throat and the Coronavirus. These tests will take a few days to get 
their results back, and then you will be cleared.  


